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PHONE: (415) 878-2690  FAX: (415) 878-2660 

WWW.MERAONLINE.ORG 
 
 
DATE: May 2, 2018 
 
TO:  MERA Executive Board  
 
FROM: Ernest Klock, Operations Officer 
 
SUBJECT: AGENDA ITEM C-1: DPW CEQA Update – Next Gen Project 
 
Recommended Action: Review, discuss, and accept this report on the status of the CEQA process for the 
MERA Next Gen Project. 
 
Background: This report provides the following tentative dates related to the release of the Notice of 
Preparation (NOP) and successive scheduling of the CEQA Scoping Meeting for the Subsequent 
Environmental Impact Report (SEIR) for the MERA Next Gen Radio Communications System project.  
The Notice of Preparation and Scoping Meeting are the first steps to initiating the SEIR. 
 
The project team is currently reviewing Motorola’s Customer Design Review (CDR) package for the 
communication system and working towards the development of a summary project description (PD).  
The summary PD will be used for public notices and advertisements related to the CEQA process.  A 
more detailed PD will be prepared for the draft SEIR after the close of the public scoping period, 
tentatively scheduled for mid-June 2018.  The summary PD and NOP is scheduled to be presented for 
Governing Board approval at the May 9, 2018 meeting. 
 
The schedule for the above referenced activities is presented below. 
  

 


